Facilitating Coordination in Agricultural Education

Luke Allen, District II Program Advisor
November 2008 Report

On-Site Assistance – (0) High Schools
(0) Community College 
(0) AITC Coalition
	
	

	
	


Workshops/In-services/Presentations – 3   Participants – 44
· ISU Ag Ed Class presentation- IL Teaching Resources, ISU, Normal – 5
· LRDS EFE Ag Teacher Workshop, IL mAGic Workshop, Lincoln – 9
· IL Science Teachers’ Association- Soil, Hort, and Plant mAGic Kit Workshop – 30 

Meetings/Conferences/Conventions – 11
· FCAE Staff Meeting - Illinois FFA Center, Springfield 

· Elite Conference- LLCC, Springfield
· IAVAT SAE Trainer Workshop, LLCC, Springfield

· Hampshire Ag Advisory Meeting, Hampshire Middle School, Hampshire

· District 2 Ag Sales CDE, Joliet Jr. College, Joliet
· Illinois Science Teachers’ Association Conference, Peoria

· ILCAE Annual Meeting, Frontenac, MO
· District 2 Ag Literacy Coordinator Meeting host, District 2 FCAE Office, Joliet

· Illinois Association of School Boards conference, Hyatt Hotel, Chicago

· IAVAT Professional Development Teleconference

· Will County Young Ag Leaders meeting, discuss Will Co. Ag programs, Joliet

Other Activities

· Updated and completed the IACCAI Database User Guide
· Sent a mailing about Ag Ed in Illinois to non-ag District 2 schools
· Re-organize storage room to make room for the IL Ag Ed display materials and kits

· Updated the teacher candidate pages on the agriculturaleducation.org website.

· Reviewed and made entries in the teacher and program database website.

· Developed and posted listserv messages.

· Email correspondence with various individuals in agricultural education.

· Completed monthly reports and weekly activity log sheets.

Miles Traveled - 2173
Commentary

I was able to attend the IL Science Teachers’ conference this year again, and I feel that Illinois Ag Ed needs to continue building relationships with other disciplines to help incorporate AgEd into other areas. GAST funding is driving JJC and ISU to come up with some good ideas for recruitment, and I look forward to working with those schools to continue building their AgEd programs. Kankakee Comm. College is interviewing candidates to head their new ag program; they have great candidates and I am excited about adding another ag program to our district. Teachers had favorable feedback about the Elite conference, I hope that the North event goes as well; I am working to get local EFE directors to the North event. 












